Hello sixth graders! My name is Ms. Fisher and | am your reading teacher for the 2020/2021 school year! A little about
me... | have two daughters that | love spending time with. Reading is one of my favorite things to do. Although | am also
a little guilty of binge watching Netflix shows too. Fitness and being active is super important to me so don’t be surprised
if | ask you to do some jumping jacks in the middle of virtual classes. | can’t wait to get to know you all throughout this
year!

| will be teaching reading through Google Classroom. You will be receiving a blue notebook, the novel Hatchet , and a
vocabulary workbook to start your year off. These can be picked up at Belding School. Look at the syllabus to learn more
about what we will be doing in reading this year! If you have any questions or concerns, you can contact me using your
parents’ phone to send me a message using the REMIND app or you can email me at jjshah@cps.edu.

Sincerely,
Ms. Fisher



